Dear  
On behalf of , the responsible teacher, I have been asked to/Regretfully, I must report you to Educational Law because you are suspected of cheating on the exam for the course . This means that your exam will not be marked while Educational Law is investigating the matter. You will receive more information about this from us.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The report is submitted on the basis of [Insert short description of the case]
If you are found guilty of cheating, there is a risk that your exam for this course will be annulled. This means that you will not receive a mark for your exam paper. Please note that there is a risk of further sanctions depending on the severity of the case.
You are therefore advised to consider registering for a re-examination, even though your case has not been decided yet. If you take a re-exam before your case has been decided, and you are not found guilty of cheating on your exam, you keep the highest exam score out of the two exam attempts. If you want to register for a re-exam, you should contact studies administration for your degree programme.
If you have more questions about your case, please contact the Educational Law at ujs@au.dk. You can also read more about the rules about cheating on exams at Aarhus University here:
http://studerende.au.dk/en/examinations/cheating-at-exams/
Sincerely

 






